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THE UMTMS PROJECT TAKES A
STEP FORWARD. 
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We are excited to share an update on our project’s latest advancements!
Recently, we completed a comprehensive review of our intellectual outputs
and outlined the next steps needed to achieve the final version of our 3D
simulator software. This review has been instrumental in helping us
streamline our approach and ensure that each stage is aligned with our
project goals.

Over the past weeks, the scenarios designed for the simulator were tested
extensively. During this testing phase, we identified and resolved several
bugs, moving us closer to our goal of creating an optimal, user-friendly
version of the simulator. We are thrilled to announce that the scenario-based
3D simulator is now live and available for student use, marking a significant
milestone in our project.

Additionally, the accompanying survey has been updated and is now ready
to collect student feedback. We encourage students from each partner
country to actively engage with the simulator and complete the survey. This
input is crucial, as it will provide valuable insights and guide our
improvements ahead of the upcoming Majorca Meeting.
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The simulator



The partners in their last meeting in Odense, Denmark

It can also be used in adult education. Companies
can benefit from this simulator as an element of
increasing the quality in the in-service training of
their staff in the scope of maritime. Disabled
individuals who cannot continue their education
due to health problems will be able to learn a lot
of new information about ship machinery and
vehicles in the engine room from where they are.
Individuals' education and training will be able to
continue thanks to this simulator.

In the coming months, project partners will
focus on testing and refining the simulator to
ensure its functionality, accuracy, and usability.
Thank you to everyone for your hard work and
dedication to the success of this project. We
look forward hearing your experiences and
insights as we strive to perfect this educational
tool! 
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